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                    BOX OUT PRODUCTIONS, LLC

                    PO BOX 8032

LANCASTER, PA 17604

717-538-125


<Fill In Date>
Dear Parents,

Our school cares about the safety and well being of our students.  We want to make sure our school is a good place to learn.  To do this we are going to be using a program called the Box Out Bullying.  

The Box Out Bullying Prevention Program (BOBPP), or Box Out Bullying, is a nationally acclaimed bullying prevention assembly program.  Box Out Bullying has been proven to reduce bullying.  The goals of Box Out Bullying are to reduce bullying problems and prevent new bullying problems from happening.  The program also works to make relationships better among students.  The program is for all students, not just those who are being bullied or who are bullying others. 

You children will experience the awesome kick-off event and have the two trained bullying prevention specialists in their classrooms for the “Residency” portion of the presentation.  

Parents play a key role in this program.  Your child will be asked to tell an adult at school and at home if he or she is bullied or sees bullying happening at school.  It will be very important that you take bullying very seriously and tell our school staff.  Our school members are being trained to deal with bullying situations when we are told about them.  We will also be sending home parent information about the program, and we encourage you to review this as you get them.

Bullying should not be seen as “kids being kids” or something students just need to deal with.  Having a safe school experience is something that all students should be able to enjoy.  If you have any questions about the program, please call your child’s teacher or me.  

Sincerely,

<Name of Adult>

<Title>
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                 info@boxoutbullying.com 
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